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No. V/M-2/53         Dated 16th December, 2024 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the instrument namely "Payment Advice” cannot be 

reintroduced without approval of the Executive Council or the Vice Chancellor, which was introduced by 

the Finance Department of the University of Burdwan on 20.01.2020 without approval of the Executive 

Council and/or the Vice Chancellor and which was stopped by order of the Vice Chancellor vide 

notification No. R-S/N-1/170 dated 12.02.2024.  

 
 

  
 

 

No. V/M-2/53/1(100)        Dated 16th December, 2024 
Copy forwarded for information to: -  

1. The Dean, F. C. for P. G. Studies in Science, B.U.  

2. The Dean, F. C. for P. G. Studies in Arts, Com., Law etc., B.U. 

3. The Registrar, B.U. 

4. All Heads/TICs of the P.G. Departments, B.U. 

5. All Officers of the University of Burdwan. 

6. The President/General Secretary, BUTA/ WBCUPA/ ABRSM/ BUOA/ BUKS/ BUKU/ BVCS. 

7. The System Engineer & In-Charge, Computer Centre, B.U. with the request to place this 

notification on the University Website. 

8. The office of the Vice Chancellor, B.U./Office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor, B.U./Office of the 

Registrar, B.U. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


